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Sponsorship Request 
 

Canadian Natural Employee Field Donation Committee 
Steak & Shrimp / Silent Auction Fundraiser  

 

As part of an employee- led corporate field matching donation program offered at Canadian Natural,  
our Bonnyville Heavy Oil, and Thermal fields created a committee to fundraise for local organizations 
throughout the year.  This program matches the employees’ contribution and in addition we look to 
our contractors and service providers to assist in raising dollars that equally get distributed amongst 
selected organizations. 
 
Since 2006, this program has raised over $1,628,075.58 in our local area. 
 
The Field Donation Committee has selected the following organizations for 2019: 
 

Pierceland Recreation Board   The Capella Center  
 

Rednecks with a Cause    Bonnyville S.P.C.A.  
   

Haying in the 30’s     Lakeland S.P.C.A. 
 

Bonnyville Health Foundation    
  
On Saturday October 19

th
, 2019 we are hosting our 14

th
 annual Steak & Shrimp Dinner / Dance 

and Silent Auction fundraiser at the Bonnyville Centennial Centre Field House with entertainment 
by “Mid Life Crisis”.  
 
This year we are again seeking Major Sponsors for our event as well as accepting auction items of 
any value or cash donations.  Companies making a donation of $3000 or higher will be recognized 
as a Major Sponsor during the event.  We would be appreciative of any donation to be submitted by 
Oct 11

th
 if you would like to contribute. All contributions will be recognized at the event throughout the 

evening.   
 
If you are interested in attending, donating funds or an item for auction, please contact: 
 
Richard Smyl  780.210.0385 (Bonnyville)  
Nicole Schmidt  780-812-2876 (Bonnyville) 
Michelle Minick  780.826.8110 (Wolf Lake) 
Lisa Bouchard  780.573.2448 (Wolf Lake) 
Cam Peifer  780.573.4155 (Wolf Lake) 
 
On behalf of our Canadian Natural Field Donation Committee, we THANK YOU.  This event is a 
success because of our employees and support from the oilfield service providers.  
 
Tickets are now available – please contact the above if interested in purchasing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Canadian Natural Employee Field Donation Committee 


